From: pamela taylor |G

Sent: 28 April 2023 18:50
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Ref 2022/1680/HS2

To members of the planning committe and planning officers

If the visualisation for the Adelaide Road headhouse shown in this week’s CNJ is anything close to accurate then the
building’s an absolute monstrosity. It doesn’t just block the view of Stephenson’s beautiful and historically
important tunnel portal but it’s hideous in its own right.

No wonder HS2 didn't want to give us any accurate visualisation - and that ought to be a legal offence in itself.
Particularly now that HS2 is in limbo through Camden, PLEASE use the opportunity to make sure that this awful
building can never happen.

Thank you

Pamela Taylor (Prince of Wales Road, NW5)



